
Arkansas Lions 
Multi-district 7 
Minutes : 103rd Annual Convention Business Meeting 
May 1, 2021 
Little Rock, Arkansas 
 
The Business meeting of the 103rd Annual Arkansas MD7 Lions Convention was called to order by 
Council Chair Brad Baker at 2:45. 
 
In his opening comments, CC Baker thanked all Arkansas Lions for giving him the opportunity to serve as 
Council Chair.  He also offered special thanks to State Secretary Wanda Green, the two host clubs, Little 
Rock Founders and Little Rock South and the State Special Events Planning Committee.  He also offered 
thanks for the hard work GLT leaders Matt Webber and Leanna Rich did in training our upcoming district 
leaders. 
 
PCC Tracy Price opened his belated 102nd Annual Arkansas Lions Convention with a few remarks about 
the Lions year 2019-20.  PCC Price presented the following awards: 
 Dr. Jim fowler Award – Sharon Giovinnazzo 
 John Barnett Award – Brandon Sims 
 Ed Barry Award – Rita Price 
               District Governor Plaques – Claudia Griffin, Kevin Baskin, Brad Baker and Kandy Cayce 

 
CC Brad Baker presented the following awards for 2020-21: 
 Dr. Jim Fowler – Angela Smith Decker 
 John Barnett Award – Tracy Price 
 Ed Barry Award – Stan McDougal 

Leadership medals / District Governor Plaques – Ethan Dunbar, Jeff Davis, Jeremy Kimble and 
Cleon Rogers. 
Presidential Medal – Leanna Rich 
Past Council Chair Plaque – Tracy Price 

 
CC  Baker then presented Courtesy  Resolutions to the Founders Club and the Special Events Planning 
Committee. 
 
Bids were accepted from Jonesboro to Host next year’s state convention.  No bids were received to host 
next year’s  Mid-Winter Leadership Forum, although Fayetteville is considering making a bid. 
 
CC Baker announced that DG Jeremy Kimble had won the election and would be the Council Chair for 
2021-22. CCE Jeremy and the Governors presented CC Baker and Past Council Chair Plaques 
 
The 103rd Annual Convention and Business Meeting were adjourned at 3:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted by DG Jeff Davis, Council Secretary and PDG Wanda Green, State Secretary. 
 
 

 
 


